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CONGRATULATIONS!!!! 
 
 
March 30, 2020 
 
As the Hall of Fame Committee Chairman, I would like to extend a warm congratulations 
to Rebecca (Becky) Krien of Merrill, Alice Flock of La Crosse and Janet (Susie) Soukup 
of Wausau, who were chosen to be inducted into the Wisconsin State Hall of Fame.   
 
The normal May banquet is being placed on hold as we are being updated regularly on 
the COVID-19. We are committed to taking a balance approach, with an emphasis on 
protecting our members and guests from any risk that may present itself. For those 
reason, we feel it best to reschedule once we believe it is safe for our members. 
 
Again, let me congratulate them and look forward to seeing all of you down the Eagle 
trail.  
 
See you in Madison. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Sherry Johnson, Chairman 
Jr. Past Madam State President 
348 Leschinger St. 
Waterloo, WI 53594 
608 -346-4223 


